
Dear colleague,  
 
In an effort to enhance communications within the international clay science community, 
AIPEA, the International Associate for the Study of Clays, would like to encourage you to 
subscribe to the Clay Minerals Society electronic list server. Please consider subscribing to 
this list whether or not you are a member of the Clay Minerals Society. The list is used to 
communicate with clay scientists about scientific matters, including announcements about 
upcoming meetings and award possibilities. Subscription to the list is completely free and you 
may remove your name from the list at any time. It is not necessary that you be a member of 
the Clay Minerals Society to join the list.  
 
You may subscribe by going to the following link:  
 
https://lists.purdue.edu/mailman/listinfo/clayminerals-l

Instructions for subscribing are under the heading "Subscribing to Clayminerals-l" and you 
simply enter your email address and an optional name. You are not required to enter a 
password (but one will be generated for you if you do not).  
 
Thank you for considering this request and for being a part of the international clay science 
community.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
David Bish, Immediate Past President, AIPEA 


